
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
12 October 2022 
 
Dear Ms Hanlie Kapp 
 
 
Thank You for Presenting at the SASOHN Workshop on  12 October 2022 

 

One of SASOHN’s goals is to ensure that Occupational Health Nurses continue to 

professionally develop their knowledge and skills. We appreciate the valuable time and 

expertise you have passionately shared to achieve this in respect of the topic: 

Drugs on your doorstep 

 

Thank you very much 

For more information about SASOHN please feel free to view our website on 

www.sasohn.co.za. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Alta Kruger 

e-mail: AK-Consult@outlook.com 

Cell: 083 2255 182 
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